
 
  

 

10.03.2021 Reopening Update 
 

 

Beginning October 16, 2021, the FCBCLA campus will be open Fridays, Saturdays, and extended hours on 

Sundays. Priority for facility usage will be given to fellowship meetings, Life Groups/small group gatherings, 

children/youth programs, and other such activities. We encourage all committee meetings to remain 

online. Other weekday activities and meetings require additional approval from the Senior Pastoral Team. 

If you have questions or need facility usage approval, please speak with your age-group pastor/minister.  

 

Updated opening hours are as follows: 

• Fridays: 9 am - 10 pm 

• Saturdays: 9 am - 9 pm 

• Sundays: 8 am - 5 pm 

 

For activities that meet regularly throughout the year (such as fellowship groups, children/youth activities, 

etc.), please complete the Ministry Information for Master Calendar 2021–2022 form: 

fcbc.la/mastercalendar 

 

For one-time or short-term special activities, please fill out the Facilities/Activities Request form: 

fcbc.la/facilitiesrequest and email to activities@fcbc.org after receiving pastor/minister approval. 

 

For paper versions of both the Ministry Information for Master Calendar 2021-2022 and Facilities/Activities 

Request forms, please obtain a copy at the Public Workroom located in the Hall of Truth. Submit 

completed forms to Facilities/Activities Completed Forms mailbox (#71). 

 

All forms MUST be submitted no later than 10/11, if the group plans to start meeting on Saturday, 10/16. 

 

When meeting on church campus, masks are required and physical distancing is encouraged. No check-

in is required. Please practice diligence in personal hygiene and care for the well-being of others. After 

using a room or space, please clean up properly and sanitize all equipment (tables, chairs, etc.) with the 

cleaning products provided in the room. Finally, stack all chairs and tables and restore the room to an 

orderly manner. 

 

Please respect the closing schedule to allow custodial staff sufficient time to clean facilities and to close 

the church campus. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! May the love of Christ surround you as you gather together! 

 

 

FCBCLA Pastoral Staff and Reopening Task Force 


